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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

8th MAY 2006 

QUESTION No: 2  
QUESTION:   Councillor R. Dowds
To ask the Manager 

1) How much has been received by the County Council in income from the Private Residential Tenancies Board to date?

2) Are these funds ring-fenced to provide funds to inspect dwellings for stability?

3) How many inspections of dwellings have taken place since the council began to receive these funds to date?

REPLY:

A payment in the sum of €68,963 was received from the Private Residential Tenancies Board to fund the inspection of private rented dwellings in the county during 2006.

This money will be utilised for that purpose only.
The exact number of inspections carried out to date is being collated in the two health administrative areas that comprise the county and will be made available to the Councillor as soon as they are received.
